
  

katten.com

Jonathan Baum Featured on the Pro Bono Happy Hour 
Podcast
February 4, 2016

Pro Bono Services director, Jonathan Baum, spoke with the Pro Bono Institute's "Pro Bono Happy 
Hour Podcast." He talked about his experiences at the PBI Annual Conferences, how Katten started a 
pro bono clinic in a Chicago school, and how the firm selects pro bono matters. Jonathan stated, 
"One of the things our attorneys love about working in the Jose de Diego clinic is an immediacy to the 
results that you get that you seldom get in large firm practice." He also noted the need to constantly 
update strategies for placing pro bono matters, stating, "I increasingly go to partners and say, 'Will 
you take on this pro bono matter and then recruit the associates you want to work with?' It 
communicates to associates that this is a good thing to do." ("The Pro Bono Happy Hour—Jonathan 
Baum," February 4, 2016)

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Jonathan K. Baum
+1.312.902.5479
jonathan.baum@katten.com

Attorney advertising. Published as a source of information only. The material contained herein is not to be construed as legal advice or opinion.

©2025 Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP.

All rights reserved. Katten refers to Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP and the affiliated partnership as explained at katten.com/disclaimer.

FIRM NEWS

https://katten.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_4xeHv7cXqA&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_4xeHv7cXqA&feature=youtu.be
https://katten.com/Jonathan-Baum
mailto:jonathan.baum@katten.com
https://kattenlaw.com/disclaimer

